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Thessaloniki, June 2, 2021 

 

Dear colleague,  

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, I want to express our gratitude for 
accepting to serve on the Scientific Committee for the 15th World Congress of 
Semiotics (IASS/AIS) to be held on Aug. 30 – Sept. 3, 2022 in Thessaloniki, on 
the theme ‘Semiotics in the Lifeworld’. We expect that your expertise will help 
make this Congress an event that will significantly benefit the global semiotic 
community. 

I would like to inform you that the Congress website has been launched 
(https://www.semioticsworld.com) and remind you that the panel proposal 
process has begun and will last till July 31, 2021. We will be especially honored if 
you and/or your research partners take the initiative to propose a panel on a 
topic of your choice. Full details about the submission process and the relevant 
online form are available in the Congress website.  

We look forward to seeing you at Thessaloniki.  

 
Sincerely 
Gregory Paschalidis 
President of the Hellenic Semiotic Society 


